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 PROCEDURAL MATTERS – MEMBER QUESTIONS 

 

1. Question submitted by Cllr Victor Lewanski 

 
As it's been some months since the Planning and Regulatory Committee rejected the 
proposal by Surrey County Council to develop the Park Hall Road site, Reigate, for the use 
of Reigate Valley College and the fact that my residents have been contacting me to 
ascertain what the future plans are for this site, could you please tell me the status of the site 
at Park Hall Road, Reigate and what plans Surrey County Council have to either put forward 
another proposal for the site or abandon the site for this particular proposal. 
 
Reply: 
 
No further information has been submitted to the Planning Department to address the 
reasons why the application was referred back to the applicant by the Planning and 
Regulatory Committee. Any additional or revised information that is submitted would be 
subject to further public consultation before any recommendation was made by the Planning 
Department to the Committee. It is for the applicant team to decide if they wish to proceed 
with the application and to submit information to address the reasons for referral.  As such 
this question may be best addressed to a different area of the Council. 
 
Edward Hawkins  
Chairman of the Planning and Regulatory Committee 
26 March 2025 
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